
 

 

 

AIM HIGH,  

SHINE BRIGHT! 

Carr Junior School 
W / C  1 8 T H  O C T O B E R  2 0 2 1  

W E E K L Y   N E W S L E T T E R  

Hello! 

I just wanted to wish you all a happy half term holiday! Whatever your plans are, we hope that you thoroughly 
enjoy the week and have a lovely rest. We are so proud of how hard the children have worked this half term. 
Next half term, we are really looking forward to starting our new Big Idea and starting to go on some great 
visits! I would like to thank all parents for supporting the children at home so well and for working with us in 
school to ensure the children are making good progress. Happy holidays everyone!  

Raffle Winners 

Jorvik Viking Centre family pass - Ellie L 

Air Museum family pass - Ellis W 

Inappropriate playtime games  

Please could parents support us by talking 

to their children about not playing inappro-

priate games on the school playground. This 

week, we have had many children joining in 

games inspired by the TV program Squid 

Games. Obviously, this is not an appropriate 

program for the children to be watching or 

playing games about. Thank you for your 

support.  

Health and Safety  

 

 Please see the attached letter from CYC and Public Health. Please note that we are taking measures in line 

with our Risk Assessment and assessing things on a weekly basis against the number of cases we are see-

ing.  
3A  Enid H  

3H Sam W   

3P Isabelle-Rose M 

4C Rufus H 

4G Beatrice S  

4K Faruk B 

5H Cohen H   

5M Amelia F  

5T  Rachel E 

6F Charlie S 

6J Gaia W & Yumi H   

6MW Luca M 

Carr Star—Sophie W  

Sophie is looking to raise money for a local charity 

called Band of Rescuers. 

Her kickboxing club are helping her complete her task of 

200 punches and 200 kicks within 2 hrs and looking for 

a target of £500. Her just giving page is: 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/lisa-

wilson110  

Photography Competition 

Our next 'Big Idea' is The Natural World and 

we thought it would be a lovely time of 

year to launch our Photography Competi-

tion. The theme is nature and the natural 

world. Entries could be photographs of 

scenery, an animal, leaves, insects, etc. 

Children need to have taken the photo-

graph and can submit their image digitally 

via the school email address:  

admin@carrjunior.southbank.academy 

The winning images will be used to create a 

Carr Junior School calendar!  

Entries close 8th November! 

3A Stella B  

3A Holly B  

3H Aeryn A  

3H Imogen S 

3H Joseph J  

3P Melody M  

3P Louie W  

3P Ezra F-W 

All of 4CG 

5M Harry C 

6MW Ruby W  Monday 1st November 

Please note this is no longer a training day, school will 

open on Monday 1st November.  

Coffee with Miss Harrison!  

From Friday 5th November, Miss Harrison (our Pastoral / Family 

Lead) will be welcoming parents / carers into school for a coffee 

in our Community Classroom. Please feel free to pop along from 

9.30am to 10.15am for a coffee and a chat.   

Creepy Carr’s Pumpkin Pursuit  

Thank you so much to all of those who joined us for the 

pumpkin pursuit this week.  

We raised an amazing £231.50 which we are going to 

put towards some exciting Christmas events for all of 

the children! 

Thank you to all of the staff for pumpkin creations and 

giving up their time after school for this event.  



 


